

VERMONT ARCHAEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

Welcome to The Vermont Archaeological Society E-Mail Newsletter

Dear

The VAS is launching this email system in order to better communicate with our members. This is an evolving process and hopefully will improve over time as we learn our way.

We hope to provide you with news about the VAS, happenings in the State of Vermont and surrounding states as well as news about our members who have been active in archaeology here as well as other places in the world.

Your input is vital to our success. Provide us with critiques of the design and content. What is it, in other words, that you want see and read about?

We hope to eventually partially replace our printed newsletter, due to the ever increasing cost of printing and postage. A limited amount of newsletters would still be printed for those members that do not have email or would rather have a paper copy.

Below is a list of our current board members. You can write to any one of us to let your thoughts be known, or to Geana Little who, as our ex officio Assistant Editor, has agreed to develop this newsletter. As always our ex officio Editor in Chief, Vic Rolando will provide us with wisdom and guidance!

Brigitte Helzer, President 2008

Amy Bradford: bchaos58@aol.com

Issue: 1



Welcome

2008 Excavation

VAS T-Shirts



Bob Brinck: bobrinck@aol.com

Allen Hathaway: hathaway56@verizon.net

Brigitte Helzer: <u>bahelzer@gmavt.net</u>

Charles Knight: charles.knight@uvm.edu

Candace Lewis: candace.lewis@ccv.edu

Shirley Paustian: sphavetrowel@verizon.net

Raymond Rodriguez: Raymond Rodrigues@msn.com

Scott Van Keurin: svankeur@uvm.edu

Ex Officio

Vic Rolando: vrolando@maddog.net

Geana Little: gmlittle@sover.net

Some images from last summer's excavation









Join Our Mailing List!

Meet our Board of Directors

The governing body of the
Vermont Archaeological
Society is the Board of
Directors, elected by the
membership at the Annual
Meeting. The Directors meet
periodically to carry on the
overall operation of the
Society. Various committees,
comprised of interested general
members as well as Board
members, report on their
efforts at these meetings.
Executive officers of the
Society are elected by the
Board of Directors.
2008-2009 VAS Officers

OFFICERS
Brigitte Helze
President

Shirley Paustiar
Vice President

Charles Knigh Treasurer

Raymond J. Rodrigues Secretary

BOARD MEMBERS
Amy Bradford
Bob Brinck
Allen Hathaway
Candace Lewis
Scott Van Keurin

APPOINTED POSITIONS

Victor Rolando

Newsletter & Journal Edito

Please forgive the quality of this, my first attempt at an e-newsletter. I'll get better. Any suggestions are welcome Georgeana Little